
MONO COUNTY 

LAND DEVELOPMENT TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
Public Works, Community Development, Environmental Health 

(Other departments may attend as needed) 

 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The LDTAC meeting scheduled  

April 20, 2015, has been canceled. 

 

The next meeting will be a Special Meeting  

April 27 at 3:00 p.m.  

at the Town/County Conference Room, 

Minaret Village Mall, 437 Old Mammoth Rd., Mammoth Lakes, 
or via video conference at the CAO Conference Room, Annex I, Bridgeport. 

. 
 

 
         C.D. Ritter, 
 LDTAC assistant 

 
 

      
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ABOUT THE LAND DEVELOPMENT TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE… 

The Mono County Land Development Technical Advisory Committee consists 
of representatives from Public Works, Community Development and 
Environmental Health. The LDTAC provides technical review and 
recommendations on land development projects. Its purposes include 
facilitating coordination among county departments, promoting efficient and 
timely permit processing, and providing applicants an inexpensive forum to 
learn of county requirements early in the development review process. 



 


